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Issue 78, 10th December  2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town 

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

Munda market handed over to Western Province  

The much waited newly built Munda market has been handed over to the Western Provincial Government this week by 

UN Women Market for Change Project and CAUSE Project. The handing over marks a big milestone in the development 

of market facilities for vendors in Munda of Western Province. 

Munda market ven-

dors association presi-

dent Mrs. Lauretta 

Nasala thanked UN 

Women and CAUSE 

Project for the gift 

which definitely will 

increase the participa-

tion of women in eco-

nomic development. 

The new market will 

serve a population of 

more than 2000 peo-

ple including tourist 

who frequently visited 

Munda.  

Market Vendors proud of new market  

The Munda market vendors together with officials after the handing over 

of the market.  

Munda market vendors. 



 

 

News/ Announcements 

1. The project steering committee meeting will be held next week 16th December 2021. 
 
2. The cost of general merchandize have sky-rocketed in Honiara following the aftermath of the burning and looting to businesses on the 24th and 25th          

November, 2021.The rise in price occurred despite warnings from authorities for businesses not to do so. 
 
3. Solomon Water says the their gravity systems and pumps at Kongulai and Kombito will remain closed as the turbidity level is still very high and it is 

unsafe to turn on supply.  
 

 

 

 

Noro market handed over to Noro town council  

The rehabilitated Noro market was officially handed over to the Noro town 

council this week.  Speaking on behalf of World Bank Nadia Mamood said 

the bank is pleased to support the rehabilitation of the market and the con-

struction of the boat jetty. Such project is inclusive as it will support every 

people in Noro. President of Noro town council Mr. Naptalie Fred  thanked 

World Bank and CAUSE Project for job well done. He assured the donor 

that they will look after the very well for the benefits of vendors and consum-

ers.  

ISDT Trained workers who built the market/ Jetty 

The new market at Noro was completed on a high standard many people who 

came during the launching thought it was built by qualified contractor. However, 

these are the very people with the guidance of resident work supervisor that 

renovate and built the ablution block, jetty and constructing of the footpath and 

fish market area.  

Gizo Jetty handed over to Gizo Town Council  

The completed Jetty at Gizo market was handed over to the Gizo town 

council yesterday in Gizo. Gizo town clerk Charles Kelly was very pleased 

with infrastructure as it will help the market vendors offloading their prod-

Banana valley satellite market handed over to Gizo town council  

Banana valley satellite market at Gizo was handed over to the Gizo town 

council yesterday. The market will be operating soon.  


